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(This is for Dec and January)_

1998 Executive
President: Jim Harrison - 837-9093 Secretary and Librarian- Mike Baraschuk - 757-2368

Treasurer- Siggy Klann - 668-7679 Property Manager- Ray Houde - 253-8059
Editor - Ed Pauch - 832-0255

Meeting Notice

Next meeting is at Woodhaven Community Club, 7.30 PM
Meeting date: JANUARY 26, 1999
Next month: FEBRUARY 23, 1999

President’s Note
Heppy New Yearl! ,

| hope everyone has had an enjoyable holiday season.
The new club rosters are out, | mailed these out in December instead of a
December newsletter. If anyone hasn't received their roster, please let me

know.

Our December pizza night was a success. We had a dozen people attend. A
highlight of the evening was when Santa handed out treats. Thanks, Santa!!
Try to make it to the January meeting as there is something special happening.

Our February meting is going to be a swap meet. There is no charge so bring in
all the neat motorcycle stuff you don't need any more.

This month we have a photo of the late Irv Loewen's 1919 Power Plus. It has
been finished by Irv's son John and it looks like a beauty. Thanks to Siggy for
loaning us the photo.

JimH

Upcoming Events

SWAP MEET at the FEBRUARY meeting. Bring your goodies for sale and swap!




Editors WNote
A HAPPY AND PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR TO ONE AND ALL.

Last year was a great year overall, with good riding weather, some greatly
appreciated activities and generally a lot of fun. Of course, my survival of my
little health problem made it all the more memorable. | look forward to another

great year of riding and fun.
| will be away for the next meeting, as the course | am taking does not end until

Feb. Sth.
I hope that by them we will have an eager new executive to breath new life into a
club which | have found to be one of the BEST organizations to which | have

belonged.

I hope the AUTO-HAZMAT course was well attended - My apologies for the
error on the date - maybe the phone campaign helped bring people out?

Ed the ed

IWMIAAC Report

At the November meeting, a representative from Sask Mutual Insurance
presented their package for extension coverage ( over the MPIC minimums). =
They offer agreed value policies and the coverage carries on when the vehicle is
laid up for the winter. Their rates are $1.60 per hundred dollars of value. They
are willing to cover motorcycles if we can provide a reliable method of
determining value, such as a published value guide.

-IS THERE SUCH A THING FOR MOTORCYCLES? (Ed P)

A local company made a presentation about plaques and similar artwork
such as decals that they are able to produce - Prices and quality look very good.
They do not do T-Shirts.

There had been no action by DMV on the collector plate to that date.

MAAC is being pro-active on the derelict vehicle by-law issue, and is offering
to help municipalities draft a bylaw that will not cause the hobbyists any grief.

A list of club activities is required for the February meeting, to be included in
the 1999 MAAC calendar of events.

There was no MAAC meeting in December.

The membership dues for 1999 will be due Feb. 1 ($ 1.00 per member in
1998 with a $25.00 minimum).



Minutes of Nov. 24, 1998 meeting.

I can't remember the night, but eight members showed
up for our meeting. A usual good crowd. We rec'd the usual
copies of C.V.M.G., Re-cycle, and 01d Bike Mart.

If anyone wants to read these, just let me know.

The Financial report..... 3560.33.

There was general discussion on License Plate devel-

opments. We all hoped it gets better, re; rates.

For Entertainment, Ed N. brought in an old photo album
with lots of bikes in summer and 1in winter use. Even aero-

planes Ed was involved with. Quite interesting.

The December Social evening went well as reported

by Jim. (No need for me to repeat)

January meeting to be on the 26, Tuesday

Respectfully subbed by, Mike the Bike.

AMERICAN - BRITISH - IMPORTS

yaUNDER Ropp

MOTORCYCLES INC.

SALES « SERVICE « REPAIR

#6-1865 Sargent Ave TED HECTOR & BILL FRASER
Winnipeg, MB R3H 0E4 (204) 783-8894




Want/Don't Want Ads.

Mr. John Foster has written us. He is looking to buy the
following:
1970 Indian moped, a JC Penny Pinto or Swinger, a Kreidler
moped.
Reply to: Mr. John Foster,

75 Manhart St.

Buffalo, N.Y.14125

0,58,
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RUST N PIECES- JANUARY 1999

Irv Lowen's 1919 Power Plus, completed by his son John.
Thonk!sdtewSiggl for loaning: us. his photo ©F it



